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FROM ALL OF US AT PIKES PEAK CREDIT UNION, 
WE WISH YOU A PROSPEROUS AND HEALTHY 2024!

and also has a bachelor’s degree in Industrial 
Management. Mr. Cliett’s occupation is property 
investing. 

MARY KILLORAN (Incumbent)
Mary Killoran joined Pikes Peak Credit Union after 
marrying into a postal worker’s family and has since 
maintained her account for 43 years. She was elected 
to the Board of Directors in January 2021 to fill a 
vacancy created by the retirement of a long-term 
Board member. She previously served on Pikes Peak 
Credit Union’s Supervisory Committee from 2017– 
2021, where she served as Secretary. Ms. Killoran 
spent her working career as a bookkeeper, elementary 
school teacher, legal secretary and law librarian. She 
is now retired and has the time to volunteer in the 
community.

SAM WASHBURN
Sam Washburn has been a member of Pikes Peak 
Credit Union for 37 years. She served on the 
Supervisory Committee from 2018 – 2023 and was 
elected to the Board of Directors in June 2023 to fill a 
vacancy. Ms. Washburn began her career with the FBI 
in 1978 and left in 1980 to finish her bachelor’s 
degree. She graduated in 1983 with a BS in 
Sociology/Criminal Justice. She went on to work for 
the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office for 26 years, 
attaining the rank of Division Commander. While 
there, she attained her Master’s Degree in Police 
Administration from the University of Colorado 
Denver. She has learned so much on the Supervisory 
Committee and Board of Directors and would like to 
continue serving, if the membership allows.

NOMINATION COMMITTEE 
ANNOUNCES CANDIDATES
Pikes Peak Credit Union’s Annual Meeting will be 
held on Saturday, May 18, 2024 at the DoubleTree by 
Hilton Hotel Colorado Springs at 11:30 am. The 
Nominating Committee has selected the three 
candidates listed below to fill Director positions that 
will expire in 2024. Members may apply by petition 
for a Director position. Nominations by petition must 
be signed by one percent (1%) of the members. Please 
email contactus@pikespeakcu.com for more 
information about petition requirements.

An election by member ballot will be conducted only 
if one or more petitions are received by the deadline 
of January 31, 2024. If there are no nominees by 
petition, ballots will not be provided and the 
nominees listed within this notice will be declared 
elected at the Pikes Peak Credit Union Annual 
Meeting on May 18, 2024. Pikes Peak Credit Union’s 
bylaws do not permit nominations from the floor at 
the Annual Meeting.

2024 Board of Directors 
Election Candidates

MIKE CLIETT (Incumbent)
Mike Cliett has been a member of Pikes Peak Credit 
Union for 35 years. He was a member of the 
Supervisory Committee from 2000-2008 and was 
elected to the Board of Directors in 2008. He has 
held the position of Vice Chairperson since 2021. Mr. 
Cliett graduated from the University of Phoenix with 
a master’s degree in Computer Information Systems
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Giving back to our local 
communities

Calendar of Events &
Holiday Closings

January
15 - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (Closed)

February
19 - Presidents’ Day (Closed)

March
10 - Daylight Saving Time Begins

CASA Toy Donation 
Main Office

Community Partnership
 Toy Donation 

Woodland Park Office

Embrace Secure and 
Hassle-Free Payments With 

Mobile Wallets

Paying for goods and services online or 
in-store is now easier and more secure 
than ever. That’s because our Visa   Debit 
Cards can be enrolled in mobile wallets. 
Our cards are now compatible with 
Apple Pay, Google Pay and Samsung 
Pay! If you’re not already a debit 
cardholder, apply for a Pikes Peak 
Credit Union debit card today.

Visit pikespeakcu.com for more 
information.

®  

Kids Club 
Account
Hey parents! Zippy the Sea Turtle 
would like to start your kids on a fun 
savings journey with a Kids Club 
account at Pikes Peak Credit Union.

Free gift during
account opening

Open a Kids Club account 
with as little as $5

For a limited time - we’ll
pay the $5 opening deposit!

Birthday card and 
$5 gift deposit each year

Your kids will love making deposits, 
interacting with our friendly staff and 
watching their savings grow!

*Offer is for a limited time only. Account 
qualifications apply. The child must be 15 years 
old or younger and accompanied by a parent, legal 
guardian or grandparent during the account opening 
process. The child must be listed as the primary 
member (the parent, legal guardian or grandparent 
will be a joint owner) and have a valid Social 
Security number. Only one Kids Club account per 
eligible child. All members ages 0-15 are 
automatically enrolled in the Kids Club. 
Federally insured by NCUA.

At Pikes Peak Credit Union, we are proud 
to call the communities in the Pikes Peak 
Region home since 1932! We are 
committed to giving back in various 
ways, such as through our Friday blue 
jeans program. The program is simple 
but effective. Team members who wish to 
wear blue jeans on Friday/Saturday make 
a $5 donation each week. The money we 
collect goes directly back into our local 
communities.

Hope & Home
 Toy Donation 
Main Office

We are always looking for new local 
charities to give back to.  If you have a 
favorite charity, feel free to reach out to 
us to see how we can help! Contact 
kelly@pikespeakcu.com.

Monetary donations were made to Care 
and Share, CASA of the Pikes Peak 
Region and Springs Rescue Mission in 
2023.We also donated winter coats to a 
local elementary school and piles of toys 
to CASA, Hope & Home and the 
Woodland Park Community Partnership 
toy drive. We look forward to continuing 
our culture of giving in 2024.

*


